
United Nations Global Compact Office       27.12.2012 

Two United Nations Plaza 

New York, NY 10017 

U.S.A. 

 

Subject: Grace Letter Request 

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

As Anadolu Efes, since 29th December 2011, we are a participant of UNGC. This year, in addition 

to expanding the boundary level of our sustainability reporting prepared in line with the GRI 

Framework, we also intend to use an enhanced set of content and communication tools in order 

to enable stakeholders to more efficiently navigate through our sustainability vision and 

performance data. As of today, we have finalized reporting and production processes; hence, the 

report will be subject to a final review in order to submit our sustainability data accurately. 

Therefore, we kindly request an extension period of 90 days starting on COP due date; 29th 

December 2012, so that we can deliver a complete report. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

Mustafa Levent İlgün 

Corporate Communications Director 

Anadolu Efes Bira ve Malt Sanayi A.Ş. 


